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Catholic Academy of West Buffalo 
1069 Delaware Avenue • 885-6111 

 
Parish Office 

1035 Delaware Ave., Buffalo, NY 14209 
884-0053 • Fax: 884-2279 
E-mail: bettyh@blsacbflo.org 

Hours: 
Weekdays: 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

Saturdays: 9:00 a.m.–12:00 noon 
 

Parish Website 
             www.blessedsacramentbuffalo.org  (NEW) 
    www.facebook.com/blessedsacramentbuffalo  

MASSES: 
Saturday: 4:30 p.m. • Sunday: 9:00 and 11:00 a.m. 
(Note: Consult inside pages for announcements of change in schedule.) 
Weekday and Holy Day Masses: See inside bulletin. 
 
CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday: 3:00-4:00 p.m. 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is celebrated in room to right of Altar. 
 
BAPTISM: 
The Sacrament of Baptism will be celebrated after consultation with 
parents. Parents should notify the Parish Office at least  a month before the 
date of Baptism. A Pre-Baptismal instruction is held for the parents. 
 
MARRIAGE: 
The prospective bride and groom must have made arrangements for their 
wedding at least eight months before the wedding date. No weddings may 
be scheduled at or near, the times set for parish liturgies (confession, 
Saturday afternoon Mass, etc.). 
 
NEW PARISHIONERS: 
Welcome to active participation in our parish life. New families and 
individuals should  register with us at our Parish Office. 
 
MOVING AWAY: 
Please notify our office. Our parish will miss you! Please call us at 884-
0053 to give us your new address. 
 
SHUT-INS AND HOSPITALIZED: 
Please notify the Parish Office if you know someone who is in a hospital, 
nursing home facility, or house bound and in need of visitation. 

Blessed Sacrament Church 
1029 Delaware Avenue 

Buffalo, New York 14209 
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SUMMARY OF COLLECTION 

for October 8/9 2016 
Total collection for the above weekend and the week of 
electronic donations come to $ 5,198.00 
Total number of envelopes used and payments on-line 
and direct payments for the above week are:  78   
 Please consider making your contributions to the 
parish through a direct withdrawal program, or the 
option of charging your contribution to a credit card. 
Go to our website or call the rectory office. 
Electronic giving this week totaled $ 1,915.00 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE 
 SATURDAY & SUNDAY October 22/23, 2016 

Altar Servers:   4:30 p.m.  Volunteer,   9:00 a. m.  
Volunteer,  11:00 a.m.  Volunteer 
Greeters: 4:30 p.m. Volunteer, 9:00 a.m.  S. Mc Carthy 
11:00 a.m. F. Conti 
Lectors   
    4:30 p.m.   C. Poje 
    9:00 a. m.   J. Turner 
  11:00 a.m.    M. McCracken 
Minister of Communion  
   4:30 p.m.    D. and C. Russell, J. Di Liberti 
   9:00 a.m.     M. and G. Turner, B. Bielecki 
  11:00 a.m.     E. Ferguson, A. Walczak, T. Sheedy 

 
WORLD MISSION SUNDAY 

On October 22nd and 23rd we will take up a collection for 
the Propagation of the Faith in support of the World Mission 
of the Church.  

On this 90th World Mission Sunday, you share the common 
missionary call of all Christians to spread the Good News of 
Jesus Christ. Through this collection the Society for the 
Propagation of the Faith supports missionaries in 1,111 
Mission Churches annually. The Mission Churches provide 
service and spiritual comfort for the poorest and most 
vulnerable, sanctifying them with the Sacraments, and 
offering them the Lord’s hope and peace.  

Pope Francis reminds us in his message to the World 2016, 
“Let us not close our hearts within our own particular 
concerns, but let us open them to all of humanity.” 

Please support he World Missions in the second collection. 

 

OCTOBER 16, 2016 
TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 

TIME 
Although our first reading depicts a violent battle, the point is 
clearly made that continual prayer brings results. Not only that, 
but we can help each other to pray. Listening to this reading  
and the others, what else can we learn about persistence and 
prayer today? 
Exodus 17:8-13  As long as Moses kept his hands raised up, 
Israel had the better of the fight. 
2 Timothy 3:14-4:2  The scriptures train you to stay with 
the task. 
Luke 18:1-8 Be persistent in prayer, especially in the  
pursuit of justice. 

Announced Masses 
Sunday, October 16, 2016  Twenty-ninth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
    9:00 a. m.   For the People 
  11:00 a.m.    Marie Bavisotto req. by Francine Conti 
 
Morning Prayer is at 7:45 a.m. from Monday to  Saturday 
 
Monday, October 17, 2016  St. Ignatius 
   8:00 a. m. Donald Tomasulo req. by Doug and Mimi 
Coppola 
Tuesday,  October 18, 2016 St. Luke 
   8:00 a.m.  John Verolini req. by Columbia Verolini 
Wednesday, October 19,  2016  St. John de Brebeuf and St. 
Isaac Jogues 
   8:00 a.m.  James O’Brien req. by Marita O’Brien 
Thursday,  October 20, 2016  St. Paul of the Cross 
   8:00 a.m.  Frank McDonald req. by Estate 
 Friday,  October 21, 2016  Weekday 
   8:00 a.m.  Salvatore Salvo req. by Betty Hemingway 
Saturday,  October 22, 2016 St. St John Paul II 
   8:00 a.m.  Sr. Madeline SSJ req. by Sisters of Social Service 
 
Vigil Mass for Sunday   
  4:30 p.m.  Mrs. Calhoun req. by Kathryn Var Konda 
Sunday, October 23, 2016 Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
   9:00 a.m.  Jeffrey Stievater req. by Kathleen O’Mara 
 11:00 a.m.  Richard Ortwein req. by Patricia Scinta 

FOOD FOR ALL  
The collection will be the weekend of November 12th and 
13th. Please place your donation in the collection boxes 
provided in the church. Please, no expired or perishable food, 
nor used or opened food boxes.  

TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME BLESSED SACRAMENT 
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CATHOLIC ACADEMY CORNER 
The Catholic Academy of West Buffalo wants you to win! 
The 2017 Calendar Club has TWO NUMBERS for $25.00. 
The calendars is good for the entire year of 2017. Picket one 
or two up and send your receipt to the school. If purchased 
before Nov. 1 you can participate in an Early Bird Drawing 
of one of five $150 prizes. Daily prize is $50, weekend prize 
is $100 and selected holiday drawings of $250 and $25 
awarded if you have the number above or below the number 
draw. A GRAND PRIZE will be awarded  Dec. 19, 2017 of 
$2000.00.  Calendars are located on the tables near the 
church entrance. 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
The next weekly classes Learning Sessions for grade K—8 
is Sunday,  October 23rd at 10:00 to 11:00 a.m. in 
Marian Hall. There will be NO session this weekend due 
to the Columbus Day holiday.  
FAMILY WORKSHOP will be today, Sunday Oct 16th 
for parents and children from 10 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. The 
children will make wreaths   based on the Corporal 
Works of Mercy. 
Family Masses will be celebrated once a month at the 
9:00 a.m. Mass. 
Each month we will have families planning and involved in 
the celebration of the Mass in various ministries. The 
Vaquero Family is planning the Mass for October 30th. The 
children’s choir will be singing at this Mass. All children 
ages 4-14 are welcomed to join the choir. 
Any questions contact, Maureen Myers at moey17@aol.com 
or cell  716-512-8176. 

 
VOCATIONS 

People often wonder why God doesn’t answer their 
questions. Perhaps this feeling of being ignored comes 
because when we are more eager to tell God what we want 
to know then to sit back and allow God to show us what we 
need to know. Just as fireflies are best seen in the dark, the 
voice of God is best heard and understood in the calm of our 
hearts and minds. Give God the floor, and allow God to 
show you His plan to you. If God is calling you to a Church 
vocation, call Fr. Andrew Lauriella at 716-847-5535.  Check 
out the “Priest of the Month at our website. 
www.buffalovocations.org 

TALK ON CORPORAL WORKS OF 
MERCY 

Set aside Nov. 20th at 12:00 p.m. to hear Deacon Donald 
Weigel speak, as we close the Jubilee Year of Mercy. 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES 
  Throughout the year we rely on you for your help. Our 
gratitude for your support of Catholic Charities is beyond  
just a thank you!  The people you help are overwhelmed,  
and emotional, you give them the answers when they ask 
for the help with their needs,  Catholic Charities Thanks 
You! Find us at ccwny.org. 
 

AREA ACTIVITIES 
Celebrating your 50th, 60th or 70th wedding anniversary? 
Plan to join our Bishop for a special Mass at St. Joseph’s 
Cathedral on Sunday, October 23, 2016 at 3:00 p.m. with a 
reception at the Adam’s Mark Hotel following. Contact the 
rectory 884-0053 by September 7th to make reservations to 
mail a form. 
HUGE INDOOR Garage Sale on Saturday, Nov. 5th from 
9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Free Admission with refreshments 
available. Table Rentals $20, call Julie at 462-9919. Event is at 
Sacred Heart Church, 5337 Genesee St.,  Bowmansville, NY 
(Between Transit and Harris Hill Road.)  
Ars Nova Concert series is held each year in various church in 
Buffalo. We are proud to welcome once again the Ara Nova 
musicians for a concert here at Blessed Sacrament on October 
30th at 6:30 p.m. 
Our Lady of Black Rock School is having a Chiavetta’ 
Chicken BBQ in Assumption Church Hall, 435 Amherst St. on 
Thursday, October 20th from 3:00—7:00 p.m. Tickets in 
advance are $10, call 873-7497. At the door is $11.00. 
  

SUNDAY SAUCE SPAGHETTI DINNER 
AND SILENT AUCTION 

On November 6th we will have a Sunday Sauce Spaghetti 
dinner. The event will also include a silent auction. Can you 
make a donation for the auction? If you can help, please see 
Alan Walczak, Fr. Paul or Barb Bielecki. We also are looking 
for those who would help selling tickets. Help is needed for the 
set up  and clean up. Can you help? 

Dinner includes salad, dessert  and beverage. Take out is 
available. Price is $ 12.00 for adults and  $6.00 for children. 

Pick up your tickets this weekend and why not let all your 
family and friends know about our spaghetti dinner. Take a 
bunch of tickets and sell them to your fellow workers or 
neighbors on your street.  
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